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7 July 2023 

Dear Richard 

Thank you for your recent correspondence dated 16 June 2023 requesting unrestricted 
publication of  the contract for vessel 801 signed by Ferguson Marine Engineering limited 
(FMEL) and Caledonian Maritime Assets Limited (CMAL) on 16 December 2015.  We 
understand from your letter that the Committee are in receipt of that contract in full as part of 
a written submission from the former director of FMEL.  

Transport Scotland colleagues have confirmed that the full contract has now been published 
on the Scottish Government website.  

I hope that the Committee will find this information helpful. 

Regards, 

GREGOR IRWIN 

Director-General Economy 
Scottish Government 
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